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Friday 9th September 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 children, 
 
Sorry you were unable to make the meeting this morning, I do appreciate some of 
you were at work.  
 
The meeting was regarding an exciting opportunity for our Year 6 children.  
 
We have been successful in our application for a grant to take all of Year 6 children 
to Barcelona in Summer Term. Although we do not know the definite dates, it will be 
sometime in May (after SAT’s) to middle of June (no later). 
 
There will be no cost for our families as everything will be funded. We can even 
pay for passports, luggage, clothes etc. 
 
Keeping children safe is always our number 1 priority and we have already started to 
put measures in place. We will discuss all of these measures with you before we go 
on the trip.  
 
The children will visit the British School of Barcelona in Castelldefels where my very 
good friend is Headteacher. She will make sure we are extremely well looked after. 
The children will also visit famous landmarks in Barcelona. It really is going to be a 
once in a lifetime experience, being in Barcelona with your friends.  
 
We hope all children can go on this fantastic trip; we do not want to leave any child 
behind! 
 

Next week, we will send a letter out asking for your permission to take your child to 
Barcelona. We will support parents with passport applications etc. 
 
Mrs Oliver-Jackman is the Barcelona project manager. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Mitcheson 
 Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:office@broadwoodprimary.co.uk

